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We continue to have some issues with cycle and 

scooter parking at the front of the school. The hoops 

at the front of the school are only for use by  

children staying for after school clubs. All other  

children’s bicycles should be parked in the cycle park 

in the rear playground. 

 

Please note we cannot accommodate parking of any 

parent bikes including bikes with carriers on the 

school premises. If you wish to leave your bike after dropping off your child please 

find alternative parking. I understand it may not be convenient but we have to  

prioritise parking for children’s bikes. Your co-operation is appreciated. 

Nikki Brown 

 

Anglo Saxon Trip to West Stow 

 

 

 

 

 

We had so much fun learning about the Anglo Saxons at West Stow! We experi-

enced telling our own Anglo Saxon stories in Anglo Saxon houses and thought 

deeply about our historical question: Are the Anglo Saxons blood thirsty invaders 

or peaceful settlers? We definitely made Morley proud: the staff at West Stow said 

they’ve never had such thoughtful and knowledgeable questions. After looking at 

loads of primary sources of historical information, we’ve all got our own opinions 

about the Anglo Saxons, which we’ll share in our future topic lessons!  

A big thanks to the excellent staff at West Stow and our parent helpers. 

 



Don’t forget KS2 Disco next Wednesday. Get your tickets 

now! 

Years 3 and 4: 5pm - 6.15pm 
Years 5 and 6: 6.30pm - 8pm 

Tickets cost £3 and can be purchased on presentation of a  

completed consent form from the Friends of Morley stall outside the school at one 
of the following times:  

 
Monday 3 Feb 8.40 - 9am and 3 - 3.30pm 
Tuesday 4 Feb 8.40 - 9am and 3 - 3.30pm 
Wednesday 5 Feb 8.40 - 9am 

Consent forms will be sent via ParentMail next week and can also be downloaded 
now from the event listing on ClassList. Please note, tickets are not available for 
sale on the night - children without a ticket will not be able to join the Disco.  

As always, we need parent volunteers to make this event a success. Please let us 
know if you can help with either or both discos, or if you’re a trained first aider who 
would be happy to help out if needed.  

You can volunteer through the event listing on Classlist, or by email-
ing friendsofmorley@gmail.com. If you’re not yet a member of Classlist, go 
to https://app.classlist.com/start/#/, click parent and search for our school 

British Science Week 2020 
 

Our Diverse Planet 
 
 
 
Throughout the week beginning 9th March children will be taking part in class and whole 

school investigations based around the theme 'Our Diverse Planet'. In  

previous years we have had some fantastic workshops delivered by our wider school com-

munity (including parents, grandparents and siblings) We would very much like to repeat 

this again in 2020. So if you would like to get involved - for  

example talking about your field of scientific work or carrying out a science  

investigation then please email the office (putting Science week in the subject title)with 

your suggestions!  

Also look out for the experiment that all children will be coming home with… 

Many thanks,  
Mrs Kamanyire 

https://app.classlist.com/start/#/


This week we are celebrating the achievements of  

   the following children - 

Crimson— Leo 
Scarlet— James  

Ruby— Anna 
 Burgundy— Jagoda and Sumin 

Turquoise—Fenn 
Topaz— Andrei 

Jade— Liviu 
Sapphire— Amalia 
Amethyst— Elis 
Indigo— Sylvie 

Violet— Elspeth D 
Lilac— Noah D 

. 
Please note, the date of the Morley Quiz has changed - the 
quiz will now be held in the summer term, on Saturday 16th 
May.  
  
Tickets will be on sale from the school office after the Easter 
holidays - teams of up to 6 people.  
  
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
  

Class of the Week— Lilac Class 
 
This class have impressed their teacher with their enthusiasm for their class text and 
their curiosity about language, wrestling with tricky vocabulary like 'poise', 'austere' and 
'ingratiating'. They have collaborated really effectively, listening carefully and building on 
one another's ideas when planning their writing as a team.  
 
In maths, they have approached some challenging work on percentages calmly and me-
thodically and have been very reflective when assessing which areas of maths they 
need to practise most. Most importantly of all, they have been warm and friendly when 
welcoming a new member of our class! Well done, Lilac class!  


